
Light Up Your Life with Music 
 

        March 6, 2019 
 
Dear Chapter Presidents, 
 
Aloha!  Kappa Chapter is looking forward to seeing you 
and your sisters at our 2019 Founders’ Day.  It will be at 
our favorite place, Honolulu Country Club, on Saturday, 
October 12, 2019.  We look forward to lighting up your 
lives with music with the help of our special guest, Roy 
Sakuma.  Your information packet includes: 
 

1.  The event flyer to distribute to your sisters 
 

2.  Individual Registration Forms  
 

3. Instructions for your Chapter Treasurer  
 

4. Registration Roster 
 

5. Chapter Summary 
 
Mahalo and hope to see you there. 

 Founders’ Day Co-Chairmen, Beverley Tasato 
 and Kay Shoji	
	


